Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION IIT
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

July 26, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 306, s. 2024

CHANGE IN THE SCHEDULE OF THE OPENING OF CLASSES
FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2024-2025 IN SDO BATAAN

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public and Private School Principals
All Others Concerned

1. In response to the after effects brought by Super Typhoon Carina and based
on the thorough assessment of the current conditions of schools in the Province
of Bataan, this Office announces the change in the schedule of Opening
of Classes for School Year 2024-2025 in SDO Bataan, from July 29,
2024 to August 05, 2024.

2. This adjustment aims to ensure that schools are given ample time to
accomplish all the necessary preparations for the said School Year as well as
the completion of the postponed activities due to the inclement weather
conditions caused by the abovementioned typhoon.

3. Private schools have the discretion to follow the said change in the schedule of
opening of classes.

4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance of this Memorandum is
desired. '

CAROLINA g VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
C{lSchooIs Division Superintendentb]_f

Encl: As stated
Reference: DO No. 009, s. 2024
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